PUBLIC LIBRARY IN-SERVICE WORKSHOPS

The last of a series of three In-Service Training Workshops sponsored by the Public
Library Section, NCLA, and the North Carolina Library Commission was held in Octo-
ber. Sections of Part III were well attended in Waynesville, Greensboro, and Fayetteville,
The topic discussed in classes conducted by Mrs. Allen Surratt of Rockwell was “Public
Relations and the Library in the Community.” A “problem census” was taken and the
problems discussed by a panel and the members of the classes. Miss Evelyn Day Mullen,
Field Librarian, North Carolina Library Commission was director for the entire series.
A full report is being compiled and will be ready in the spring.



